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LETTER OF HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS TO THE PEOPLE OF GOD. “If
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Message of His Holiness Pope Francis
MESSAGE OF HIS HOLINESS FRANCIS 2), in the words of Saint John
Paul II, a Pope who showed such great love and concern for
young.

As has become the tradition, on the Feast of St. Francis de
Sales, the Holy Father publishes a message for World
Communications Day, which is celebrated on.

Message of His Holiness Pope Francis World Day of Prayer for
Vocations. The purpose of the World Day of Prayer for
Vocations is to publically fulfill the.

“Holiness is the most attractive face of the Church,” Pope
Francis declares in a new apostolic exhortation. In it, he
reminds Christians, “The Lord asks everything .
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Jesus Christ, who died and rose for us, appeals to our freedom
and Pope Francis us to seek, discover and proclaim this
message of truth and fulfilment. Over these two thousand
years, how many pages of history have been written by
Christians who, in utter simplicity and humility, and with
generous and creative charity, have served their poorest
brothers and sisters! Thus it can happen that his voice is
drowned out by the many worries and concerns that fill our
minds and hearts.
CatechismoftheCatholicChurchNos.Attimes,thismayalsorequireofthemt
On the civil and political level, Chinese Catholics must be
good citizens, loving their homeland and serving their country
with diligence and honesty, to the best of their ability. We
have delayed in applying these actions and sanctions that are
so necessary, yet I am confident that they will help to
guarantee a Pope Francis culture of care in the present and
future.
Buttheiroutcrywasmorepowerfulthanallthemeasuresmeanttosilenceit,o
comes silently and discreetly, without imposing on our
freedom. And the freshness and enthusiasm of the young makes
them a source of support and hope for those nearing the end of
their journey.
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